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National Day for Truth and Reconciliation - Bill C-5  

 
On June 3, 2021, Canada's federal government received royal assent for Bill C-5.   This legislation 
provides for the observance of a new federal statutory holiday, the National Day for Truth and 
Reconciliation.  This statutory holiday will be observed on September 30th of each year.  
 
While CDCC will be open on September 30, 2021, CDCC has been advised that the Bank of Canada 
and Payments Canada's systems will be closed.  
 
Consequently, The Bourse de Montreal Inc’s (Bourse) fixed income derivatives markets will be closed 
in observance of this holiday.  The Bourse’s equity derivatives will be open as per the normal schedule. 
 
TMX Group will observe the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation and will provide more details in a 
future announcement closer to the date. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact CDCC’s Corporate Operations Department or 
direct email inquiries to cdcc-ops@tmx.com. 
 
 
Anne Fiddes 
Vice President, Integrated Operations CDCC 
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